
 

 

 
 

October 2, 2018 
 
ELECTRONICALLY FILED VIA IBFS 
 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 RE:  File No. ITC-214-20050407-00146 – Withdrawal of Counsel 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The undersigned has been requested to file a letter withdrawing as counsel for licensee StarVox 
Communications, Inc. (StarVox).  As reflected below, the undersigned ceased representing StarVox 
concurrent with StarVox’s dissolution, which occurred in or around 2007.  The undersigned was employed 
at law firms that also no longer exist today in the same corporate form. 
 
Nonetheless, at the request of staff, this letter is submitted to formally reflect that the undersigned 
attorney withdraws as counsel to StarVox in any and all matters before the International Bureau or 
Commission, on the whole. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 

 
       Jonathan S. Marashlian 
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BACKGROUND 
 
The firm that “represented” StarVox with respect to File No. ITC-214-20050407-00146 is no longer in 
existence.  The Helein Law Group, LLP ceased to exist on or around December 31, 2005.   
 

Applicant: Contact: None 

StarVox Communications, Inc. The Helein Law Group, LLP 

8275 El Rio 8180 Greensboro Drive 

Suite 110 Suite 700 

Houston, TX 77054 USA McLean, VA 22102 USA 

 

Upon review of additional File Nos. associated with StarVox, the undersigned is also not legally authorized 
to file a withdrawal of counsel letter for the firm that represented StarVox during the relevant period, as 
that firm also does not exist.  Helein & Marashlian, LLC ceased to exist on November 15, 2011. 

Applicant: Contact: Jonathan S. Marashlian 

StarVox Communications, Inc. Helein & Marashlian, LLC 

8275 El Rio 8618 Westwood Center Drive 

Suite 110 Suite 300 

Houston, TX 77054 USA Vienna, VA 22182 USA 

 
The only firm the undersigned has authority to file on behalf of is Marashlian & Donahue, PLLC, formed 
January 1, 2012.  By that time, StarVox had been out of existence for nearly 5 years and Marashlian & 
Donahue, PLLC had no relationship with StarVox. 
 


